

Office of

Commissioner Patty Sheehan

Orlando City Council, District 4

Date:

Wednesday, July 23, 2014

Location:

Commissioner Robert Stuart's Office

City Hall, 2nd Floor

Subject:

Meeting Minutes

A meeting was held on Wednesday, July 23, 2014 at approximately 3:00 p.m. at Orlando City Hall, 400 S Orange Avenue, in Commissioner Stuart's Office, 2nd Floor. The meeting was held between City Commissioner Robert Stuart, District 3 and City Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4. (After an announcement was made in the lobby of the Commissioner's Offices and the Commissioner's Offices Receptionist confirmed that no one from the public was present for the Posted Meeting.)

The topics discussed by Commissioner Stuart and Commissioner Sheehan were baseball fields in Orlando and also alternatives for the reuse of both Fern Creek Elementary School and the Audubon Park K-8 School.

After discussion, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 3:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Bill Stèvens

Aide to Commissioner Patty Sheehan